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New LTE / IP Dual Path Fire Alarm Communicators Coming Soon 
 
May 14, 2019 
 
Please be advised that Honeywell Fire Solutions is currently in the process of transitioning to a new line of dual 
path LTE / IP fire alarm communicators.  As part of this transition, the IPGSM-4G has been discontinued, 
effective immediately, to prepare for the release of the new HWF2-COM Fire Communicator Series which 
includes the following two models: 
 

• HWF2V-COM (Verizon LTE Model) 
• HWF2A-COM (AT&T LTE Model) 

 
Both new models are expected to be released before the end of June but we are working hard to make them 
available sooner.  In the meantime, we can take your orders now and will ship them as soon as product becomes 
available.  A follow-up announcement will be sent when the new LTE communicators are ready to ship.  Pricing 
for both new models will be identical to the current pricing for the IPGSM-4G.   
 
For more information and technical details about the upcoming LTE communicators, please review the 
preliminary HWF2-COM Series data sheet.  Contact your Customer Service Representative at 1-800-627-3473 
to place new orders for the HWF2V-COM or HWF2A-COM or to convert orders previously placed for the   
IPGSM-4G. 
 
We appreciate your business and look forward to supporting you with our new HWF2-COM Series of dual path 
LTE / IP fire alarm communicators very soon. 
 


